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$5,000 Century of Reading Scholarship Awarded 

The Greenwood Public Library is excited to announce the winner of the Century of Reading 

Scholarship made possible by Endress+Hauser and TilsonHR.  This scholarship is a one-time 

award that was open to a senior student attending a Johnson County High School or a 

homeschool student who lives in the county.  It was established to honor the Greenwood Public 

Library’s 100 years of service to the community, which has been commemorated by the Century 

of Reading sculpture hanging in the Library’s lobby. Applications were received in March and the 

panel of judges met in April to determine the winner. 

Congratulations to Kaylin Todor of Trafalgar who attends Indian Creek High School for receiving 

this $5,000 scholarship.  She plans to attend DePauw University or Butler University to study 

Chemistry (Pre-Med).   Photo attached. 

 
 

About Greenwood Public Library 
In the heart of Old Town Greenwood, Greenwood Public Library actively enriches lives, promotes 
discovery, and fosters personal growth.  GPL’s newest campaign is aimed at creating a renewed 
excitement for reading in the Greenwood community. 
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